COry.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

12th November, 1932.

? Dear Sirs,

1 have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of»the 11th instant with its enclosure relative to the
Swedish steamer "HANNAH", from which I note that the Owners
do not now desire to have timber deck cargo freeboards »
assigned, and I may say ﬁhat the Society's Surveyors at £
are veinginfommed accordingly.

1 am, Dear Sirs, '

Yours faithfully,
pro Secretary.

The Surveyors,




